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Warsaw, Poland
May 20, 1966

OFFICIAL-INFORMAL

Dear Mr, President:

I want to thank you for many things: the careful

attention you gave to my comments during our visit on

May 18, your thoughtfulness in inviting Mary to join me

in Washington, the generous public references you made
about me during your May 21. press conference and on

other occasions. But most of all I appreciate the opport-

unity you have afforded me to serve you and my country
in the field of foreign affairs.

As you suggested during our May IS conversation, I

am enclosing with this letter some thoughts I have on

several foreign policy matters, I have tried to be brief,
but where explanation and argument would have suffered I
have reluctantly sacrificed brevity. I hope the enclosed

memorandum has sufficient merit so that in asking you to
read it you will not think I have imposed too heavily on

your time.

Sincerely yours,

John A. Gronouski

Enclosure:
As stated.

The President,
The White House,

Washington, D, C.


